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 Brother Knights, 

  

I wanted to provide you updates on recent events that our council held. We held our membership drive 
Mid-March at St. Jerome’s Parish and will invite three potential members to our next social night. On 
March 26th we participated in the Mass for the Unborn at St. Dominic’s church. On Thursday, March 30th 
two of our members made their Third Degree’s at the St. Albert the Great Council in Huntingdon Valley. 
Congratulations to Jack Driscoll and Roger Falloon on becoming part of the Knighthood.  I also want to 
thank Roger for volunteering for various Special Olympic events held this spring.  

The next event that we recently held was our Fish Fry dinner fundraiser that we held at our council hall 
on Friday, March 31st. This was a very successful event and after costs we made a profit of roughly $760 
for our council. I want to thank Matt Kresz who was the driving force in the success of this event. He 
found the chef to cook for the event, printed the tickets, sold a large amount of tickets for it and collect-
ed funds for the tickets. He also printed flyers for it, bought most of the supplies for it, helped in the set-
up and breakdown for the dinner. Matt, we all congratulate you for making this event a success. 

Thanks to all of those brother knights who assisted in setting up, serving and cleaning up after the dinner. 
A special thank you to the St. Jerome’s Senior Citizen’s Club for supplying to coffee urns for the dinner. 
And a very special thank you to Bill our chef who cooked a very delicious meal for 125 dinner guests and 
worked many hours for this dinner to be a success. I also wish to thanks all of the ladies who made des-
serts for the dinner. They were all tasty and they really helped complete the meal. 

Some upcoming events to be held in May are: On Tuesday, May 9th we will be placing nominations for 
officer positions for the 2017-2018 fraternal year. On Sunday, May 28th the Fourth Degree Exemplification 
ceremony will be held in King of Prussia. We hope to have at least on Third Degree Knight participate in 
this year’s Fourth Degree. I want to wish the Mothers and Wives of our Brother Knights a very Happy 
Mother’s Day. I also want to wish all a Happy Memorial Day Weekend and ask that you take the time to 
remember those who made the ultimate sacrifice to help protect our country.  

  

Fraternally, 

Will Haggerty 
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PRAYERS are REQUESTED 

Ann & Dave Kniese Rosemarie Finnegan, Carol Watson, John 
Carroll, Please notify us of the name if should know of a mem-
ber, of a family member or a friend that is in need of prayers. 

Also our benefactors living and deceased together with our 

Military, Police, Firemen, and EMTs 

Pray also for our —Priests, Nuns, Deacons, and those studying 

and contemplating the religious life. 

May Birthdays 
Arthur A. Arnold 
William A. Baker 
Stephen M. Birney 
Charles B. Burnett 
Michael J. Burnite 
Philip J. McCabe 
William P. McShane 
Matthew J. Moskal 
Joseph G. Mullin 
Brian J. Murphy 
Joseph W. Ponticello 
Timothy M. Price 

Council Calendar 

MAY   Note: Nominations will be taken for 
2016/2017 Council Officers on May 9th 

Tuesday, May 2, 2017 8pm Council Officers 
Meeting at Hall 

Tuesday, May 9, 2017 8pm General Council 
Meeting at Hall 

Tuesday, May 23, 2017 7:30pm Council Social 
Night at Hall 

Sunday, May 28, 2017 Fourth Degree Held at the 
Doubletree Hotel at Valley Forge PA 
 
Tuesday, June 6, 2017 8 pm Council Officers 
Meeting at Hall 
Tuesday, June 13, 2017 8 pm General Meeting 
at Hall — Elections for 2017-2018  of  Officers 
for the Fraternal Year. 
Tuesday, June 27 7:30 pm Council Social Night at  
Hall 
 
Note: At the General Meeting on May 9, nomi-
nations for all offices are to be held for the Fra-
ternal Year of 2017-2018. Nominations will be 
reopened at the General Meeting on June 13, 
followed by the election of Officer for the 2017-
2018 Fraternal Year. 
 

Snooze you Loose 
James F. McCarville missed the attendance prize 
on April  11th. Must be present to win. 



Council Officers 2015-2016 
Grand Knight — William J. Haggerty 

4628 Wingate St. Philadelphia, PA 19136-2860 
Phone: 215-416-5898 

Email: hagster71@yahoo.com 
Deputy Grand Knight—Stephen F. Altimari, PGK 

4516 Tolbut St. Philadelphia, PA 19136-1418 
Phone: 215-332-9613 

Email: stoney929@comcast.net 
Chaplain—Rev. Jacob John 

8504 Frankford Ave 
Philadelphia, PA 19136=2032 

Phone: 215-624-5503 
Email: frjacobjohn@yahoo.com 

Chancellor—Kevin R. Keating, Jr. PGK 
3020 Hellerman St.   

Philadelphia, PA 19149-3129 
Phone: 267-368-2448 

Email: keatingk@sas.upenn.edu 
Warden— Philip J. McCabe, PGK 

3625 Frankford Ave. Philadelphia, PA 19134-2127 
Phone: 215-831-9544 

Email: katemccabe@verizon.net 
Treasurer— Richard McMillan, PGK, FDD, PFN 

15 Sweet William Way,Langhorne, PA 19047-3408 
Phone: 215-702-0386 

Email: remcmillan2@comcast.net 
Financial Secretary—Henry J. Conicelli, PGK, FDD 

39 Woodbine Ct. Newtown, PA 18940-1320 
Phone: 215-504-5030 

Email: hjconicelli@verizon.net 
Recorder—Richard W. Heller, PGK, FDD 

3119 Rawle St. Philadelphia, PA 19149-2618: 215-331-1447 
Email: rheller@pcaphl.org 
Advocate –Michael Gould                                                                          

2750 Clayton St.  Philadelphia, PA 19152-2103                                
Phone: 215-698-9520                                                                         

Email: mjg6288@comcast.net 

Lecturer—Charles Sgrillo                                                                      
3020 Longshore Ave.                                                                            

Philadelphia, PA 19149 
Inside Guard--- John J. Sheehan 

8626 Yale Pl. Philadelphia, PA 19136-2012 
Phone: 215-332-8923 

Email: ceils11@comcast.net 
Outside Guard –Michael Baratucci PGK 

3428 Aubrey Ave. Philadelphia, PA 19114-3602 
Phone: 215-200-7385 

Email: baratucci3428@comcast.net 
TwoYear Trustee (Editor)- Matthew R. Kresz, PGK, FDD, PFN 

3434 Oakmont St. Philadelphia, PA 19136-3515 
Phone: 215-331-0806 

Email: HolmesburgCouncil@aol.com 
OneYear Trustee –John De Stefanis, PGK 

3133 Welsh Rd. Philadelphia, PA 19136-1916 
Phone: 215-624-5975 

Email: destefanisj@ggmfirm.com 
ThreeYear Trustee—Joseph M. Stagliano 

3015 Windish St, Philadelphia, PA 19152-4526 
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Fish Fry 

Despite  the rain no one stayed home. The 

council and I are extremely appreciative of 

that and for making this affair a success. 

We were certainly surprised as the Council 

Hall filled on Friday, March 31.      

The evening was filled with compliments as 

to the meal and desserts that were sup-

plied– happily everyone was satisfied.  

Special thanks to the chef—Bill Reinhart 

and the ladies who supplied the fabulous 

dessert table. 

The number of  different desserts were cer-

tainly eye popping.  

The ladies certainly labored hard with the 

home baked goods. May thanks to: Connie 

Kresz, Peg DeStefanis, Kate McCabe, Tina 

Heller, Mrs. Haggerty,  Lois Baratucci, and 

Steve Altimari. 

John DeStefanis and Steve Altimari put in a 

full 8 hours, from 12 noon to 8 pm—many 

thanks . Hopefully , they  were in better 

shape than I  was on Saturday morning. 

Thanks to  all the servers , also. 

Team work was the theme of the evening 
and it definitely exhibited Charity, Unity, 
and Fraternity.              

Thank you for your support. 

Now we know what we can do.  

Let’s keep the rally going. 

Fraternally 

Matt 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Holmesburg Home Assoc. 

Knights of Columbus 

AIR CONDITIONED HALL 
• • • 

3300 KNORR STREET 

AT ROWLAND AVENUE 

PHILADELPHIA, PA 19149 
• • •  

AVAILABLE FOR ……. 
SHOWERS, WEDDING RECEPTIONS 

GRADUATIONS, FUNERALS  

REUNIONS & BIRTHDAYS 

CHRISTENINGS & ANNIVERSARIES 

 • • • 

Whatever the Occasion 

We Have the Venue 

CALL: 215-331-4570 


